
Good morning, 
 
Just as an extra layer of infection control, from today, the children will be able to come 
straight into school at 8.45 in the morning to avoid gatherings on the playground and would 
encourage parents and adults collecting children to take additional precautions of spatial 
distancing when you come into the playground at the end of the day for the time being. 
Children will continue to come in their usual doors and wash their hands on entry to 
continue our hygiene measures.  
 
If your child attends The HUB, we will collect them from the door and on collection will 
return them to the door. Please just ring the bell as usual.  If you have any questions , please 
contact school or Kelly on The HUB mobile phone.  
 
In response to this, we feel it an appropriate measure to postpone Parents Evening until a 
time where you can spend time celebrating your child's work and discuss your child's 
progress and happiness without having to think about the possible implications. 
 
If you have any significant concerns about your child’s education, please call us and we can 
arrange a telephone conversation, but if you are happy to wait, we hope to be able to fulfil 
our Parents Evening commitment in our usual personable, supportive and professional way 
at a later date.   
 
Thank you for understanding and supporting the measures that we are putting in place. It is 
a time for love, care and thoughtfulness towards others and as a strong school community, 
please keep us informed if you need anything at this time and we will help or direct help you 
way.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 

Alison 

Mrs Alison Moxham 
Head Teacher 
Bretherton Endowed Church of England Primary School 
Bretherton 
01772 600431 
 

 


